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January 25, 2016 
 
Confidential Per PUC Section 583 – Electronic Delivery 
 
Lisa Orsaba, Project Manager 
Infrastructure Permitting & CEQA, Energy Division  
California Public Utilities Commission  
505 Van Ness Avenue  
San Francisco, CA 94102-3298 
 
Re:  Fulton-Fitch Mountain Reconductoring Project (A.15-12-005) 
       Confidential Response to Deficiency Report #1   
 
Dear Ms. Orsaba: 
 
Enclosed are PG&E’s Confidential Response to Deficiency Report #1 and links to TRC’s 
Sharefile site from which you can download confidential information submitted in response to 
Deficiency Report #1.  We are submitting these materials pursuant to Public Utilities Code 
Section 583.  As such, they must remain confidential unless you are notified otherwise by 
PG&E.   
 
The materials that are being submitted include the following: 
 

 PG&E’s Confidential Response to Deficiency Report #1 
 GIS Shape Files 
 Biological resources technical reports and surveys, including draft wetlands delineation 
 Cultural resources reports and DPR forms 
 Paleontological resources report 

 
Thank you for your assistance in retaining the confidentiality of these documents.  Please let me 
know if you have any questions.   
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 /s/ 
 
JO LYNN LAMBERT 
Attorney for Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
 
cc:  David Kraska, PG&E Law Department (w/o encl.)  


